
 

 

CO-OPTION OF A COUNCILLOR TO BRAMSHOTT AND 

LIPHOOK PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

 

 There is a Casual Vacancy for a councillor at Bramshott & Liphook Parish 

Council. 

 

 Applications are invited and should be sent in writing together with a 

supporting statement to the Executive Officer at the address above, by 5.00 

pm on 18th November 2022.  

 

 This vacancy will be filled by co-option at the Parish Council Meeting on 28th 

November 2022. You are invited to attend this meeting to answer any 

questions raised by councillors. 

 

 A copy of this notice has been sent to Electoral Services at: 

 East Hampshire District Council, Penns Place, Petersfield, Hampshire, GU31 

4EX. 

 
 

Peter Stanley 

Executive Officer 

19th October 2022 

MR P J STANLEY 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Haskell Centre 
Midhurst Road 
Liphook 
Hampshire GU30 7TN 
01428 722988 
council@bramshottandliphook-pc.gov.uk 
www.bramshottandliphook-pc.gov.uk 


